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We are planning to celebrate World Book
Day this year. As a school, we will have a
non-uniform day. We don't want to put any
pressure on parents - or children and staff
- to dress up especially. However, we know
there will be some who want to dress up as
their favourite character from a book.
Therefore, we have decided that on that
day, pupils can come dressed up as a
character or in non-uniform. Most
importantly, we want to celebrate books
and reading! See below for some of our
plans and how you can get involved.

We will be participating in Red
Nose Day on Friday 15th
March. Children can come in
non-uniform and if you wish
to make a donation, we will be
collecting these via Parent
Hub.

Do you have any
unwanted costumes?

Ahead of World Book Day, if you have any
costumes that no longer fit your child, we
would love to recycle them so that other
children can use them. There will be a clothes
rail in the school reception area from
tomorrow, where you can leave these. If it is
possible to bring them in on a coat hanger,
this would help with storage. If not, don't worry
- we will find one! If you would like to collect a
costume for your child, please pop in and see
if there is anything suitable and feel free to
take it


